There will be a special combined meeting of the
School Community Council & PTA Board

Thursday, Oct. 6
10:00 to 11:00 a.m. in the Faculty Lounge

Agenda:

Superintendent Henshaw and Board Vice President, John Burton will be
doing a presentation sharing information concerning the
upcoming proposed Bond for Alpine School District.

With much at stake, we encourage all SCC and PTA Board members to
attend so that you will know the facts as others approach you
with questions or for clarification.



ATTENTION: ALL SHELLEY ELEMENTARY PARENTS

The School Community Council has openings for three parent members
of the Council to serve for the next two years. Three parents
have indicated a willingness and interest in serving on the
Council:

Sara Beeson, current SCC chair, seeking to continue for an
additional 2-year term

Christine Rich, new to the Council this year

Jonathan Bradshaw, new to the Council this year

Please stop by the front office to cast your vote of support. The voting
window will remain open for three days as follows:

Oct. 4, during the regular school day from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Oct. 5 & 6, during the regular school day, PLUS during Parent/Teacher
Conferences from 4:00 to 7:30 p.m.



